
An update 

from 

Growing 

Young 

Cairnlea. 

 

A Scripture 
Union Scotland 
associate trust 

in Airdrie. 

To develop effective ministries amongst young people in Airdrie and to them exploring the Bible and 
appreciating the significance of Jesus Christ 

 

• Pray for the drop in cafe 

• Pray for SU group at 

Chapelhall Primary 

• Pray for more in class 

opportunities in schools. 

• Pray for the Airdrie and 

Coatbridge Connect group 

run by Jacob and Calum 

Keys. Aiming to connect 

Christians from across 

Airdrie and Coatbridge. 

 

 

Prayer Requests 
 

• Give thanks for the Easter 

lessons Jacob was able to 

lead in several schools    
• Give thanks for some 

more opportunities to be 
in schools working 
alongside young people. 

• Give thanks for some 
training Jacob attended at 
the start of May run by SU 
Scotland.  
 

Praises 
 

 

 

Jacob Ingleson 

Youth.gyc@hotmail.com 

C/O Cairnlea Parish Church 

84 Johnston St, Airdrie, ML6 

6AZ, Scotland 

 
 

Contact 

Dear Friends, 
Thank you so much for your 
continued support and prayers 
for the work of Growing Young 
Cairnlea Trust. It’s been a 
busy and encouraging season, 
and I’m excited to share a few 
highlights and prayer points 
with you. 
In the run-up to the Easter 
holidays, I had the chance to 
lead a series of Explore Easter 
sessions in local schools. 
These sessions told the story 
of Easter—Jesus’ death and 
resurrection—and gave young 
people space to reflect on 
what it means for them today. 
It was a privilege to share the 
heart of the gospel with so 
many pupils. Please pray that 
those who heard the message 
would continue to think about it 
and that God would be at work 
in their lives. 
Over the holidays, I was 
involved in leading an SU 
camp at Lendrick Muir. We 
had 39 young people with us, 
and throughout the week we 
looked at the book of James, 
exploring what it means to live 
out our faith day by day. It was 
a brilliant time of fun, 
community, and meaningful 
conversations. Pray that the 
young people would grow in 
their understanding of who 

 
 
 
 

Jesus is and how to follow 
Him. 
Back in Airdrie, I’ve been 
thankful for the continued 
opportunities to take 
assemblies in both primary and 
secondary schools. It’s 
amazing to have these open 
doors to speak about God’s 
truth. Please pray for wisdom 
and creativity as I prepare and 
deliver these, and for lasting 
impact among the pupils. 
The SU groups at Airdrie 
Academy and Chapelhall 
Primary are still going strong. 
It’s encouraging to see young 
people showing up week after 
week to open the Bible and 
ask honest questions. Pray 
that these groups would 
continue to grow in number 
and depth. 
We’ve also just launched a 
Friday drop-in café for 
secondary pupils. It’s early 
days so please pray that more 
young people would come 
along and that we’d build 
relationships that point them to 
Jesus. 
Thank you again for all your 
prayers and encouragement—
it means more than you know. 
In Christ, 
Jacob 
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